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One-Stop Committee Minutes
Meeting Tuesday October 3, 2023, at 10:00AM
WebEx

Member present: Becky Brooks, Chair; Diana Ball.
SCWIB staff: Jody James; Scott Davis
Becky Brooks called the meeting to order at 10:00AM

Diana Ball made a motion to accept and approve the minutes of the July 6, 2023, meeting. Jody
James seconded the motion. Motion passed.

Becky Brooks gave updates on the Job Center recertification process stated that both Job Centers
are certified for two years now.

Jody James updated the committee on signage at the Poplar Bluff Job Center. She said that Leann
Clark told her that Three Rivers maintenance department would take care of the signage for the
Center, but the last time she was there it was still not updated. She will reach out to Leann Clark
and Will Cooper that we are offering to cover the cost with incentive funds that expire in
December. She also stated that Leann Clark was approved to join the One-Stop Committee and
will be joining us at the next meeting.

Jody James updated the committee on the Google Search engine. We have set up a virtual tour
for both Job Centers on it which will take you through the office online. It will be maintained by
Megan Baker in the Poplar Bluff Job Center. In the West Plains Job Center, we have a meeting
scheduled with Jennifer Taylor to see about changing who would maintain the site as Tresa Fuller
is no longer Supervisor and her replacement has not yet been selected. We may end up taking
that back over for the West Plains location.

Becky and Jody discussed performance issues with our current provider and possible solutions
moving forward to keep from losing more WIOA funds at years end.

Meeting adjourned



Next meeting on January 9, 2024, at 1:00PM by WebEx
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